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West Virginia Annual Conference 

Thursday, June 13- Sunday, June 16 

West Virginia Wesleyan College 

Buckhannon, WV 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Our theme for this year's Annual Conference is "Invitational," and all are invited to come to 

Christ's table of Grace. Whether you'll be attending Annual Conference or not, we invite you to 

support the work of the Conference through your prayers. You may also view all of the worship 

and business sessions through our livestream on our website at wvumc.org/ac2019.  
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Hello brothers and sisters in Christ 

 

June is here and not a moment too soon it seems.  The kids have all been anxiously 

waiting for the end of school, I have been anxiously awaiting the arrival of warm 

weather since the first flake of snow hit my bald head in the fall. Thank you Lord 

for the sunshine! 

 

The feeding ministry has been going better with each passing month. We have 

gradually increased our numbers, from the one meal served the first time we tried it.  

We have several people come to eat with us as well as several meals delivered to 

people who are unable to get out and about.  In May we had hotdogs off the grill, 

and on June 29 we will be having hamburgers from the grill.  I hope to see all of 

you there.  If you know of someone who could benefit from this ministry, please 

send them our way.  We would love to add them to the people we serve. 

 

We are hopeful to be able to get a clothing closet started in the very near future.  If 

you have any interest in donating gently used clothing or helping, please contact 

Lita. 

 

As we continue one ministry and begin another, I ask you to be in prayer for all 

who are giving to these worthwhile endeavors, with their time, talents, and tithes.  

Most importantly though, please be in prayer for those whom we have served and 

will continue to serve, for those who hunger physically and spiritually, and pray 

please for God to send them our way so they too can be served a warm meal and 

some clean clothes, all in the name of God. 

 

Peace be with you all 

 

Pastor Rick 
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https://wvumc.us1.list-manage.com/track/click?u=3b2136f5c2bbfb6993dbd2560&id=de6a882345&e=4590a0444e
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Les Fish    3rd 

Jayson Murrell   4th  

Mary K Weatherford  5th  

Charlotte Harless   8th 

Linda Clay     14th   

Carl Coy    18th  

Will Lanham   20th 

Gwendolyn Wilson  22nd  

Ashton Hudspeth    23rd  

Vicky Howard   3rd  

Olivia Tygrett   26th  

Linda Mitchell   27th 

Leon Cherrington   29th 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Randy & Martha Carver   13th  

Bill & Annita Lanham    18th 

Meade & Mary Corder   16th  

Matt & Ally McAllister   24th  

Bob & Betty Mulligan    28th 

            

 

 

The United Methodist Women  

Salad and Dessert Dinner 

Tuesday, June 18th at 6:00pm.  
 

 

 

All ladies are invited to come and be apart of  

this ministry. 
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At Doggett Chapel we seek to make disciples of Jesus Christ by having & practicing 

Open Hearts Open Minds  Open Doors 

Doggett Chapel web site, check it out at  

www.doggettchapel.com 

& on facebook at: 

Doggett Chapel 

  

Doggett Chapel has a Bible Discussion 

Group on the 3rd Wednesday of every 

month at 6:30 pm. 

Everyone is welcome to attend. 

 

Peanut Butter/Jelly Ministry 

For 

Warm Hands from Warm Hearts 

 
Doggett Chapel is collecting jars of peanut butter and jelly. 

For Doggett Chapel please place on the back pew. 

For FUMC Please leave in office.  

Janette will pick up on the 1st of each month and take  

to the center. Thank you.  

 
5th Sunday Sing 

June 30, 2019 
6:30 pm 

Pleasant View Church of the Brethren 

 

 

3 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You are invited to a  

Picnic at the Parsonage 

hosted by  

Pastor Rick and Amy  

on Saturday, June 8th from 12 noon to 2pm  

(lunch will be served around 12:30) 
Please fill out the RSVP card and give to Rick or Amy by June 4th   
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Free Community Lunch 

Saturday June 29th    

11:00 am – 1:30 pm 
 

 

This month we will be serving Hamburgers on the grill. 

 

 

Join us for Fellowship & Nourishment for your body and soul.  

All served with the Love of Christ 
 

 

From Heart and Hand House 
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At Fayetteville United Methodist Church 

We seek to bring others into the family of God by  

LOVING SERVING WITNESSING 
and following Christ where He leads us on our Spiritual journey. 

 

Fayetteville  
Baptist Church  

sponsors a time of  prayer for our  
nation, and a light lunch on the first Thursdays  

of  each month.   
Everyone is welcome to attend on any month.   

It begins at noon. 

 

We are continuing to collect 2lb bags of 

pinto beans for the Food Pantry.  

If you are able to participate in this food 

drive there will be a box in the Narthex for you to 

put the beans in. Thank you for your help!  

 

 
Fly Over to This VBS! 

Fayetteville Presbyterian Church 
Sunday, June 2 - Thursday, June 6 

5:00pm dinner, program begins at 5:45pm 
Ends at 7:45pm 

 
For more information call: 304-574-0446 

 


